
Congratulations on being Employee of the 

Month! 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for your exceptional contributions to our team. 

Your hard work and dedication have not gone unnoticed, and we are thrilled to recognize you as 

our Employee of the Month for [Month/Year]. 

Your commitment to excellence and positive attitude have made a significant impact on our 

workplace. Whether it's your innovative ideas in [specific project or task] or your willingness to 

help colleagues, you consistently go above and beyond. 

Thank you for being such an inspiring member of our team. We appreciate all your efforts and 

look forward to seeing what you will accomplish in the future. 

Congratulations once again! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


